
Dear Parents, Families and Friends,

Well I am not sure how we managed to cram so much into one week but we did!

On Tuesday evening the school choir did an amazing job at the St Piran’s eve concert
at St John’s hall. We joined many other school choirs to put on a brilliant
performance. Everyone enjoyed lots of singing, some Cornish dancing, a raffle and of
course ended the evening with a great rendition of Trelawny. Thank you to Mrs
Preston and well done to all the children in Pensans Choir you earned my
Headteacher’s Award this week 😊

On Wednesday Porthcurno Class represented Pensans in the St Piran’s Furry Dance
through town and were supported by Gwithian class and some Y5 helpers who met
the dancers in Morrab gardens. The weather was amazing and everyone enjoyed
another sing song and a saffron bun when they finished at St John’s Hall.

Once back at school the wonderful Kitchen Crew provided a pasty lunch – proper job
all!

The whole school celebrated World Book day on Thursday and what a fantastic array
of costumes we had. Big shout out again to the Friends of Pensans School who
provided all the free costumes for the children - how lucky are we! A big thank you to
Mrs Crummay for organising a fun book trail and also the Book Fair after school. It
was a real success and it was lovely to see the children buying books and being
excited to get home and read them.

As always thank you for all the support from our parents and families who cheered on
the children and supported all the events last week.

Enjoy the rest of the weekend – C’mon England!

Niki Ambrose
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Cape Lowen For giving his all, all of the time.

Gwithian Ava For following instructions and showing good listening.

Godrevy Eden For shining bright with kindness, hard work and a great attitude!

Porthcurno 
Whole
Class

For representing the school so well at St. Piran’s Day. They showed fantastic
behaviour and made us proud.

Porthmeor Alfie 
For his amazing progress in Phonics, forming the letter “a” correctly and
developing this skill in many contexts-well done!

Porthminster Ella For demonstrating her super swimming skills on Thursday

Polzeath Fred For excellent participation in geography

Sennen
Mason
Josh 

For doing the right thing and brilliant shared reading in EYFS
For enthusiasm on World Book Day and his beuatiful story writing.

Class Stars of the Week 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

TERM DATES

Spring Term Two

Ends Friday 4th April 3:10pm

Summer Term One

Starts Tuesday 22nd April 8:40am
Ends  Friday 23rd May 3:10pm

BANK HOLIDAY MONDAY 5TH MAY

SATS WEEK BEGINNING 12TH MAY

Summer Term Two

Starts Monday 2nd June 8:40pm
Ends Friday 18th July 1:00pm

Event Dates:

Parents Evening
Appointments Week
Beginning 17th March

SONGFEST Concert 
Thursday 27th March 

Year 5/6 Residential
Week Beginning 31st

March



Monday 3rd March 2025 - Friday 7th March 2025

1st Place: Porthcurno 98% 

2nd Place: Godrevy 97.5%

3rd Place: Sennen 97%

Breakfast Club

Our school
target 

for attendance
is 97%

Attendance 

Breakfast Club is now open from
7:45am and costs £3.00 per session

or £1.50 per session for Pupil
Premium Children.

Any children who are on the school
site unsupervised before 8:30am will
join the Breakfast Club Children and
you will be charged accordingly. This

will happen to ensure that we are
safeguarding all of your children.

Thank you. Mrs. Pellow 










